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Dear Parents/Carers of 3/4W 

 

Parents Consultation for 3/4W Postponed 

 

The parents consultation meetings taking place on 18th and 19th of March have been 

postponed until after the Easter holidays for Mrs Willoughby’s class. New dates will 

be confirmed as soon as we are able. 

 

All other classes will hold their parents consultation meetings as planned. 

 
Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 
 
Head teacher 
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